State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

322 East Front Street » P.O. Box 83720 « Bolse, Idaho 83720-0098
Phone: (208) 287-4800 » Fax: (208) 287-6700 » Website: www.idwr.idaho.gov

BRAD LITTLE GARY SPACKMAN
Govemer Director

July 31, 2020

MYCHELLE SLOAN
572 N LARRI LEE ST
POST FALLS ID 83854-5961

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME DEFICIENCY LETTER
RE: Permit No. 92-10055
Dear Permit Holders:

The Department received the Request for Extension of Time (“extension”) form you
submitted for the above referenced permit. The extension stated that “property litigation
until Sept.-Oct. 2018 could not change property”.

This permit has exhausted available extensions based on good cause according to
Idaho Code § 42-204(3)(f). In order for the Department to grant an extension of time
based on litigation that might bring title to water into question the permit holder must
provide evidence for the delay in development of the permit. Please provide supporting
documentation to show the dates the delay occurred.

Please the information requested within 14 days as this permit lapsed on July 01, 2020.
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (208) 287-4920.

Sincerely,

Debbi Judd
Technical Records Specialist
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July 31, 2020

MICHAEL SLOAN
1108 HIGHWOOD LN
COEUR D ALENE ID 83815-6540

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME DEFICIENCY LETTER
RE: Permit No. 92-10055

Dear Permit Holder:

The Department received the Request for Extension of Time (“extension”) form you
submitted for the above referenced permit. The extension stated that “property litigation
until Sept.-Oct. 2018 could not change property”.

This permit has exhausted available extensions based on good cause according to
Idaho Code § 42-204(3)(f). In order for the Department to grant an extension of time
based on litigation that might bring title to water into question the permit holder must
provide evidence for the delay in development of the permit. Please provide supporting
documentation to show the dates the delay occurred.

Please the information requested within 14 days as this permit lapsed on July 01, 2020.
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (208) 287-4920.

Sincerely,

sl

Debbi Judd
Technical Records Specialist



